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	Peña Course: the 67th Workshop for the Surgical Treatment of Colorectal Problems in Children










				Dear Colleague,

It is a pleasure for us to extend to you a most cordial invitation to attend our 67th Workshop on the “Surgical Treatment of Colorectal Problems in Children”, to be held on April 5 to 7, 2023, at Children’s Hospital Colorado.
 
The format of the Workshop has been the same since its inception in 1985.  It is specifically designed for pediatric surgical trainees and is unique in that it incorporates live operative demonstrations.  Since Dr. Peña pioneered the posterior sagittal approach to repair anorectal malformations, despite all attempts of publications and recorded videos, we still feel that the most effective tool for teaching critical technical details of these procedures is with live surgical demonstrations.  
 
The curriculum for our ambitious program occurs over three consecutive days and is focused on the three most common anorectal malformations facing pediatric surgeons.  Those malformations are 1) male patients with a recto-urethral-bulbar fistula, 2) female patients with a recto-vestibular fistula and 3) the more complex short channel (less than 3 cm) cloaca anomaly.  All of these anomalies carry an excellent functional prognosis following a technically correct operation. In recent years, we have highlighted from our experience numerous “error-traps” of technical errors that are major pitfalls for younger surgeons.  These error traps are pointed out in great detail during our operative demonstrations so that the attendees clearly understand their presence and the importance of their avoidance.
 
Our operative demonstrations are performed in the mornings, allowing time in the afternoon for discussions regarding the diagnosis and perioperative management of patients with anorectal malformations with special emphasis on bowel management.   It is during these sessions that the audience will learn the importance of having a multi-disciplinary team when caring for these patients, highlighted with lectures from Urology, Gynecology, Radiology, Transition of Care Specialists, Psychology, and Social Workers.
 
The Rocky Mountains are beautiful in April and access to Denver is generally a direct flight from most locations in the country.  Transportation to and from Denver International Airport is easily arranged from a number of sources including a free shuttle service provided by the Hyatt Hotel located immediately across the street from the hospital. Details for transportation and lodging are available from the registration website.
 
Registration is now open - Register Here
 
It has been our distinct honor to teach the techniques and principles of an operative procedure to which we have dedicated our entire careers.  It is our sincerest hope that your surgical fellows will allow us to share with them what we have learned until now. 
  
Sincerely,
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 Andrea Bischoff, MD
Director, International Center for Colorectal and Urogenital Care
Professor of Surgery, University of Colorado
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Alberto Pena, MD
Founder, International Center for Colorectal and Urogenital Care
Emeritus Professor of Surgery, University of Colorado
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Luis De La Torre, MD
Assistant Director, International Center for Colorectal and Urogenital Care
Associate Professor of Surgery, University of Colorado  
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